BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI

* * * *

In the Matter of an Examination of the

) 

Class Cost of Service and Rate Design

) 

Case No.  EO-2002-384
in the Missouri Jurisdictional Electric
 
)

Service Operations of Aquila, Inc       
 
)

FEDERAL EXECUTIVE AGENCIES POST-HEARING BRIEF PAGE LIMIT RECOMMENDATION  

The Federal Executive Agencies support the suggestion of SIEUA for a fifty page 
post-hearing brief length limit.  EO-2002-384 involves complex issues that have not been presented to the Commission for many years.  It would be reasonable under the circumstances to allow fifty pages for the post-hearing brief.





Respectfully Submitted,     
Craig Paulson

CRAIG PAULSON, Major, USAF

Utility Litigation and Negotiation Attorney

For Federal Executive Agencies







Telephone:  (850) 283-6350









FAX:  (850) 283-6219







e-mail:  craig.paulson@tyndall.af.mil 

TX Atty #24030340

November 22, 2005


